
 

Date: 19 July 2024 
  

Payment Due Date Extension 

 This message is only applicable to students who are enrolled in  

Diploma / Foundation Trimester 2F 2024 and Undergraduate / Postgraduate 

Degrees Semester 2 2024. 

Dear students, 

Please be informed that the Payment Due Date has been extended from 19 July 2024 

(Friday) to 24 July 2024 (Wednesday) for below programs. 

(1) Diploma / Foundation Trimester 2F, 2024 (additional unit) 

(2) Undergraduate and Postgraduate Degrees Semester 2, 2024 (current student) 

This is due to the CrowdStrike outage which is a widespread outage that brought down 

Microsoft systems worldwide affecting banks, supermarkets, telecommunications and 

airports as well as our Curtin ePay platform. 

You may try to make payment through Curtin ePay again tomorrow at 

https://payments.curtin.edu.my. 

If you have any queries regarding your fees, please contact the Cashier's Office at 085-

630 021 or email finance@curtin.edu.my . 
 
This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or authorised to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and 
delete all copies of this message. 

 


